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Welcome back after half term!  We hope you all enjoyed the sunshine 
and were able to make the most of the time at home with your families.    
 
We have had a super first week back with some wonderful work  
completed either at home or in School. As you are aware, School  
reopened for the Government permitted year groups only, but we are 
looking forward to seeing many more of you as soon as we are able to. As 
soon as we hear anything, we will, of course, let you know.  
 
We loved seeing your home-schooling photos last half term.  We know 
the children have been completing some fantastic work  across many 
subjects so we would be delighted if you were able to share some       
photos of pieces with us, which we can use in our weekly bulletins and 
possibly on our website & social media pages.  We would love to see any  
photos of art work, science experiments, humanities projects, English or 
Maths work which you are happy for us to share as indicated. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who are celebrating their 

birthday this week. 

 

Joshua F4 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

Whilst we are still choosing a star of the 
week from each class, we would like to 

recognise that you are all doing a fabulous 
job, working really hard in these difficult 

times.  Thank you. 

Rec: Betsy for wowing Mrs Milne with her 
creativity and enthusiasm for learning. 

Rec: Jacob-Elijah for always having a big 
smile & being positive and enthusiastic 
during activities.    

F1: Gio for trying really hard and for       
answering lots of questions on Zoom.  

F1: Harriet for trying very hard with all  
activities and settling well into new          
routines.   
   

F2: Liberty for being a very helpful           
assistant, always being organised, for    
presenting work beautifully and for being 
happy and smiley on every Zoom session! 

F2: Jack for wowing me with interesting 

facts, for excellent Zoom behaviour and for 

super independent writing!!   

F3: Pippa for working exceptionally hard 
and being absolutely delightful in our Zoom 
sessions. 

F4: Joshua and Zayd for listening attentively 
during their Zoom lessons and always being   
eager to answer questions.   

F5: Louis for working hard in both Maths 
and English, as well as sharing his super 
culinary skills in our flexible learning      
projects.   

F6: Scarlett for a fabulous PowerPoint 
about World War 2.  

~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

Why do cows wear bells? 

Because their horns don't work! 

Brazilian Cooking in Form 5  

As part of our Geography study of Brazil, Form 5 have 
been researching Brazilian cuisine.  We think we have 
some budding chefs in our midst! Check out these   
amazing dishes that some of the children made during 
the half term break— Goan Sunkattam Koddi  (Shrimp 
with rice and tomato), Brazilian Shrimp Stew,  Brigadeiro 
(Brazilian chocolate fudge balls), Frango Churrasco 
(grilled lemon and garlic chicken).   
We are sure you’ll agree, they look delicious! 

 

Sun Smart 

  In line with our School sun protection policy, we have  
   delivered  delivered our annual Sun Smart information to the children 
across the  School. The children in Kindergarten to Form 1 have watched 
a short animation about how to stay safe in the sun and engaged in class  
discussions.  Children in Form 2 to Form 6 have been directed to a  
PowerPoint Assembly that can be found in the parents’ area of the 
School  website. Teachers have also discussed how to keep safe in the 
sun with their forms during their Zoom registrations.  


